
6. RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS 
 
 NORTHSHORE RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION 
 
 Bill Todd and Peter Thew, from the Northshore Residents’ Association were in attendance as part of 

the Board’s rotation programme of inviting residents’ groups to provide an update on their activities.  
The Board decided that a report be requested from the Parks and Waterways Unit on plans and a 
time frame for the beautification of the existing buffer zone to the north of Broad Park. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


